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Cedrus Investments Hosts Life
SCienceS luncheon in Beijing on 7th
November 2017

BEIJING, Oct. 31, 2017 /PRNewswire/ -- Cedrus Investments ("Cedrus"), a
global boutique investment firm, will host a life sciences luncheon on

Tuesday, 7th November 2017 in Beijing at the Shangri-La China World Summit
Wing Hotel.  Mr. Randy Hice, Cedrus' Chief Technical Officer and Member of
the Life Sciences Advisory Board, will be sharing his insights on two
critical themes in biotechnology: "New Frontiers in Immunology R&D" and
"Increasing Laboratory Productivity and Meeting FDA Compliance through
Software".
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Mr. Hice is recognized worldwide as a leading authority in laboratory
informatics and the most published author in the world on topics of complex
laboratory automation and workflow analysis. His recent positions included
the CEO of Laboratory Expertise Center, Inc. and Manager of Global Strategy
at Abbott Informatics, a division of Abbott Laboratories.

This is the second year that Cedrus will hold such life sciences luncheon
series in China, after a successful kick-off in Shanghai last year which
brought together leading institutional investors, venture capitalists, and
company executives. Cedrus views it as a strategic program that bridges the
Chinese life sciences community with the rest of the world by offering
cutting-edge and professional opinions with far-reaching influences.

Cedrus' Chairman, Mr. Rani Jarkas said, "The goals of Cedrus holding such
events are to share the latest, timely and strategic industry information,
uncovering unique investment opportunities and bringing together industry
leaders for networking. The feedback from participants of last year's
luncheon was very positive, as the event provided elite investors with the
information that helped them establish an in-depth and sophisticated way of
thinking when making their investment decisions. Thus, Cedrus will keep on
offering such opportunities in the future as long as they benefit our
clients and investors alike."

About Cedrus Investments

Cedrus Investments is a global boutique investment firm that offers
expertise in private wealth management, asset management and financial
advisory services to a clientele of leading institutional investors,
corporations, family offices and high net worth individuals around the
world.

For further information about Cedrus Investments, please visit
www.cedrusinvestments.com.
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